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On Sunday, February 18, 2024, the monthly meeting of the Atlanta Audio Club was held at the Oak Grove 
Methodist Church classroom.  It ran from 2 pm through about 5 pm, and there were around 25 attendees 
at this meeting. This meeting featured a film presentation on the history of Herb Albert, presented by 
member Dan Terry. 
 
Steve Gooding, president of the club, opened the meeting by reminding folks of the March 10 meeting 
which will be a presentation of Western Electric tube equipment by Charles Whitener and Trent Suggs 
including their 91E integrated amplifier with improved 300B tubes.  He then introduced our speaker, Dan.  
 
Dan introduced the two-hour film on Herb Albert (named “Herb Albert is…”) which was enjoyed by all 
present. We took a break about one hour into the two-hour film. 
 
The club sincerely thanks Dan for showing us this film. The club also thanks Dan Wittmayer and his 
assistant David Mansfield for setting up some excellent snacks and drinks. 
 
 
Other meetings: 
 
On January 21, 2024, the club’s annual Winter Party was held at the Old Hickory House restaurant. 
 
On December 10, 2023, the club had the Four Seasons chamber orchestra play at the Dunwoody North 
Driving Club’s clubhouse. This secretary was unable to attend this performance. 
 
 
 
Minutes written by Thomas Horner, Secretary, Atlanta Audio Club. 


